
Re-enrollment for Returning Students
2021-22 School Year

Dear Parents:

As we begin looking toward the next school year, returning students must pay a non-refundable re-enrollment 
fee.  This commitment allows the school to plan for the upcoming year.

Re-enrollment fees are:

$100 per family on or before February 28th (a postmark on or before February 28th will suffice)

$300 per family beginning March 1st, which includes a non-refundable $200 tuition credit for the upcoming 
school year

Families who have been with CAWNY since the 2019-20 school year (or before) are grandfathered into the 
previous re-enrollment rate of $40 on or before February 28th.  Beginning March 1st, it is $300, as stated 
above.

Please understand that your student(s) is not considered re-enrolled until the fee has been paid.  A family 
cannot re-enroll verbally or without a completed form and the appropriate fee.

Tuition Rates are:

K – 8th Grade:  First Child - $4,500.00; Second Child - $4,200.00; Third Child - $3,900.00.  

High School:  $5,000.00 for each student

Tuition assistance forms will be available in April.  (Please remember,  if you have a student who will be in K-
8th Grade in the upcoming year, applying for Bison Fund is a requirement before you can apply for tuition 
assistance from CAWNY.  Bison Fund’s deadline is February 28, 2021.)

Family Name:  ________________________________________

Please check all that apply:

_____  All of our children who currently attend are returning for the 2021-22 school year.

_____  Only ______________________________________________ will be returning for the 2021-22 school year.

_____  I have an additional student who will be joining CAWNY for the 2021-22 school year that will be in 
Kindergarten. (Registration forms are available online at www.CAWNY.com, under Admissions.)

_____  I have an additional student who will be joining CAWNY for the 2021-22 school year that will be in 
Grade __________. (Registration forms are available online at www.CAWNY.com, under Admissions.)

_____  Our family is interested in hosting an International Student.
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